
CRA Newsletter, 10-30-2017 
 
Halloween! 

      Happy Halloween tomorrow!  We are excited for our students to parade in their 

costumes tomorrow morning, and invite parents to attend the parade.  Parents and 

visitors may come and watch the parade – chairs will be set up  in the multipurpose 

room and front entrance hall.  The parade will begin around 8:45 in the lower grade hall 

and all classes will end up parading through the multipurpose room.  

     Costume reminders:  Children should come dressed in their costumes in the morning, 

and bring a change of uniform clothes to change into after the parade.  (Kindergarten 

students can remain in costume for the half day Kindergarten.)  Costumes must be 

modest.  No masks please - we recommend face makeup instead of masks.   No pretend 

or real weapons are allowed on campus.   

 
Picture Day on Friday 
     This Friday, Nov. 3rd is school picture day.  Fliers are being sent home this afternoon with the 
students about the picture packets that can be purchased.  Read the fliers to know about the 
various payment options. 
     All students will have their picture taken so that they can be part of their class composite 
picture.  Students need to be dressed in their regular school uniform for the pictures – not in 
the Friday spirit day shirts.   
 
Parent Teacher Conferences 

Parents should have received an email last Friday about signing up for Parent Teacher 

Conferences. If you didn’t, you may go to our CRA website under “Current Events”, then click 

on “Parent Teacher Conference Scheduler” to schedule an appointment.  Our goal is to have 

every parent conference with their child’s teacher, so please sign up! 

 
6th Grade Informance 
Parents of 6th Grade students…just a reminder that the 6th Grade Informance is next Monday, 
November 6th at 2:45 in the multipurpose room.  Please come and see what your student has 
been learning in Core Knowledge/Latin America unit with Miss Susan.   
 
Changing Weather… 
Please remember that the weather is changing quickly, and that students need to come 
prepared with coats, jackets, hats, etc. to stay warm during outside recess.  They should 
come dressed for the cold weather and canyon winds that blow often at CRA.  Please 
label their outwear with the students’ name so that we can match up owners with their 
missing clothing if they become lost.  Our Lost and Found already has several jackets, 
sweaters, shoes, etc., so please stop by the school and see if any of the lost items belong 
to you.   

 
Bank Day   
Parents, our first “Bank Day” for the year will be held this Wednesday, November 1st. 
Washington Federal will be at Canyon Rim Academy on for Save at School during the lunch 
hour. 
Open an account for $5.00 and Washington Federal will deposit $5.00.  Let Washington 
Federal help you start saving for your future.  Deposit any amount and receive a treat. 



CALENDAR 
Tuesday, October 31:             Halloween Parade, 8:45 a.m. 
Friday, November 3:               School Picture Day 
Monday, November 6:             6th Grade Informance, 2:45, Multipurpose Room 
Thursday, November 9:          3:15 Dismissal, End of Trimester 1, Non-Uniform Day 
Friday, November 10:             No School – Teacher Preparation Day 
                                                Deadline to sign up for Parent Teacher Conferences 
Wednesday, November 15:    Parent Teacher Conferences, 1:15 Dismissal, Book Fair 
Thursday, November 16:        Parent Teacher Conferences, 1:15 Dismissal, Book Fair 
                                                No School for Kindergarten 
Friday, November 17:             Early Dismissal, 1:15 
                                                No School for Kindergarten 
Tuesday, November 21:          Early Dismissal, 1:15  
November 22-24:                    No School – Thanksgiving Break 
                         
 
 
 


